
Cambridge Certificates 2024
After preparation classes in spring and summer 2024,
around 50 of our pupils passed last year’s University
of Cambridge English Examinations in June 2024.

25 pupils went for the FCE (First Certificate of English, Level B2 of the CEFR), some even reaching C1
level. 23 pupils tackled the CAE (Certificate of Advanced English, Level C1 of the CEFR) – some of
whom had such outstanding results that they reached C2 – the highest possible level.

We are, once again, very proud of the fact that such a
large group of candidates passed the examinations –
you  are  now  equipped  with  a  very  prestigious
certificate which will most certainly be of great value
for you in your future!

Congratulations to all of you!
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